
May 5, 2015

Craig Hill
Wright Ryan Construction
10 Danforth Street
Portland, Maine 04101

Munjoy Heights, Portland, Maine

Dear Craig,

This letter is to confirm that we have toured buildings D, E and F 
at Munjoy Heights and they are in line with the intent of our design 
and documents.

 

   
    

____________________________         
Ryan Senatore, AIA  LEED BD+C        
Ryan Senatore Architecture, LLC , Principal         
                      

May 5, 2015
__________________________________           
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